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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000985 
Date 20 March 2017 
 

Market Position Statement 

 
Request: 
 
I would appreciate receiving a copy of your Market Position Statement on Adult 
Social Care  
 
I can confirm that City of Wolverhampton Council holds this information. The 
information you have requested is exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA), because the information is accessible to you, as it is already 
in the public domain.  
 
Please see link supplied below:  
 
http://win.wolverhampton.gov.uk/kb5/wolverhampton/directory/advice.page?id=7FJ4
CV32E8g 
 
and also confirmation of the name and contact details for your Head of 
Commissioning for Adult Social Care. 
 
Paul Smith 
Head of Commissioning 
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